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01/14/2020 
 
Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee 
Kansas State Capitol 
Room 118-N 
300 SW 10th Street 
Topeka, Kansas 66612 
 
Dear Chairman Suellentrop and Committee Members:  
 

I am excited that SB 252, the Medicaid expansion bill will 
cover inmate overnight hospitalizations. 
 
Over the last nine years Shawnee County taxpayers have 
paid $7 million for inmate medical expenses outside of the 
county jail, to include overnight hospitalizations. Bringing 
down federal dollars to help with this expense will broaden 
the tax base to pull from and relieve a burden on the county 
taxpayer. 
 
I have it on good authority that community mental health 
centers will be asking you for $8.7 million this session. If 

SB 252 becomes law, county dollars will be freed up for community mental health center 
requests while you will be reducing inmate overnight hospitalization costs for county taxpayers. 
 
Please send this bill to the Senate floor for debate and thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ ​Keri Strahler 
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